
Please	note	with	 this	 reply	my	Formal	Expression	of	 Interest	 in	 serving	
on	behalf	of	APRALO	as	one	of	 their	Representatives	on	 the	upcoming	
BCEC.	
	
Please	 refer	 to	 my	 existing	 At-Large	 wiki	 bio,	 for	 some	 sadly	 limited,	
material	regarding	my	suitability	and	experience	to	perform	this	role,	as	
well	as	that	I	served	previously	as	the	Chair	of	this	Committee	as	well	as	
the	1st	BMSPC.	
	
Note	 also	 that	 if	 appointed	 by	 the	 ALAC,	I	 will	 accept	 such	 an	
appointment.	


